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PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY
2301 MARKET STREET

P.O. BOX 8699

PHILADELPHI A. PA.19101

(2151841 4500

assion v$$Un$'sfoSU"suctran
May 6, 1988- ,

Docket No. 50-353

Mr. William T. Russell
Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Region I
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

SUBICT: Limerick Generating Station, Unit #2
Self-Assessment Programs

FILE: Govt 1-1 ,

Dear Mr. Russell: ;

This letter is to follow up my letter to you dated April 11, 1988 concerning
Philadelphia Electric Conpany's (PECO) plans for self-assessment activities for ,

Limerick Unit 2. PECO is presently developing its Readiness Verification ,
-

Program.i

The objective of this Program is to provide a managed program of independent
verifications and self-assessment activities that will provide additional
confidence to PECO management that Lifterick Unit 2 is ready to be licensed and
placed into contrercial operation. The Readiness. Verification Program will
consist of two principal elements that, taken together, will provide a -

'

conprehensive independent measure of Limerick Unit 2's readiness for operation.
These elements are:

Y

1. Independent Design and Construction Assessment (IDCA) ;

2. Operational Readiness Assessment
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Mr. William T. Russell -2-

Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I May 6, 1988

At a later date, we will provide you with more details of the overall
However, we are in the process of arranging, through our NRC Projectprogram.

Manager, a meeting with appropriate members of the NRC Staff so that we may
describe our plans for the ICCA.

The IDCA is a vertical slice assessment of both design and construction. As
such, it encompasses both the activities and results typically assessed by both
an Independent Design Inspection and a Construction Assessment. We are prepared
to describe and entertain NRC comment on our system selection criteria,
candidate system for assessment, schedule, documentation methods, and IDCA
vendor selection. It is PECO's intention to start the IDCA by early July,1968
and complete it by Nover ber,1988.

Should you have any questions or require any additional information, please
do not hesitate to call.

Sincerely,
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Copy to: C. A. McNeill, Jr.

J. S. Kemper
S. J. Kowalski
W. T. Ullrich
G. M. Leitch
L. B. Pyrih
J. W. Gallagher
J. M. Corcoran
R. N. Charles
R. Clark - NRC j
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